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Senate Meeting, April 30, 2019


Library & Educational Media Committee met on April 8, 2019, Gertrude Greene Room, Asa H. Gordon Library @4:00 pm
Attendees: Mary Jo Fayoyin, Kimberly Frame, Shalonda Mullgrav, Otilia Iancu, James Hackett, Bryan Knakiewicz, LaTasha Denard
Library’s 2018 student interaction info-graphic (handout)

Recommendations from the LEMC to Faculty Senate:
· An information literacy component (library research) should be added to research assignments.
· Departments should work with their liaison librarian when completing the new programs and curriculum forms to verify if additional library resources are needed.
· A for-credit library research course (1 credit hour) should be added to the students’ program map as an elective (when appropriate).

Recommendations from the LEMC to the Library:
· Liaison librarians should attend department meetings (when possible) to present library services available to faculty and students. 
· Library workshops should be included with professional development offerings during General Assembly.
· Online library instruction should be available for online classes.
· Librarians should be embedded in the D2L classes in their liaison areas.  

The LEMC’s recommended that this report should be forwarded to Deans’ Council.

This report was based on the minutes taken by Ms. LaTasha Denard, Senior Administrative Secretary, Asa H. Gordon Library, on April 8 meeting. 

Respectfully submitted by:
Dr. Otilia Iancu, Chair of LEMC (2018-2019)
